
“Believe in yourself…Learn together…Persevere…Succeed” 

 

Newsletter Week Ending 12 January 2018 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs D P Webb 

Associate Headteacher:  Mrs V E Ballantyne   Associate Headteacher:  Mrs A C Knight 

VISITS TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

Parents please ensure that your child has all their necessary equipment with them at the start of 
the school day. Parents should not be coming into the school office to drop off packed lunches, 
homework, PE kits and any other  forgotten items. We will not be accepting clothes for children 

during the school day for “non uniform “days. To avoid upset to your children please read any   
future newsletters and ensure these dates are in your diaries. The reason for this is because the 
Office are extremely busy all day and leaving their desk to deliver these items has an impact on 
jobs to be completed. It can also be disruptive to classes and their learning. 

LOST GLASSES 

We have a few pairs of children’s glasses in the office. If your child has lost their glasses, please 

come to the office to see Mrs Chan. Thank you. 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBER 

Please remember to inform the school of any changes to your address, email 

address, home telephone number or mobile number. Please come to the office 

and complete a Change of Details form (Blue form). Thank you. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

 

Class Assemblies— dates for your diary. Parents are very welcome to attend. 

Thursday 25th January  9am — 4R 

Tuesday 30th January 9am —   3R 

Thursday 1st February 9am —  2B 

Thursday 8th February 9am —  4A 

Please ensure you arrive in good time, latecomers may not be allowed in to watch once the      

assembly has started. 



ATTENDANCE 

 

The whole school attendance for last week was: 

 91.72%                                                    

Class Attendance 

The classes with the best attendance were: 

5H & 6K – 99.17% 

Well done!  

CLUBS 

We still have spaces for the following clubs: 

Netball Club— Tuesdays, for years 4-6 

Badminton Club—Mondays for years 5 & 6 

Please pick up a form from the school office if your child would like to       

attend. 

CENSUS DAY LUNCH 

 

Thursday 18th January is School Census Day. Lunch will be free for 

all year groups on this day. The menu will remain the same as advertised. 

SCHOOL DINNER PAYMENT REMINDER 

A reminder that school meals and Early Birds must be paid for in advance.  It 

is important that your child’s ParentPay is in credit. Cash is no longer           

accepted in school.  Should you have any queries regarding your school      

dinner or Early Bird account please contact the school office. 

REMINDER FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

Admission to Reception September 2018  

The deadline for applying for your child’s place for September 2018 is Monday 15 January 2018. 

www.redbridge.gov.uk/eadmissions 


